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1482 August, 1964,

Nrs, Jehn "Mg
“ 'lainu Avnm Y

Dear Mrs. Wyett,

I wish %0 extend my profuse Shanks for your kind
gosture as hostess 10 the bieluiul olub this weeks The
refreshments privided a delicious end %0 a

sunptaous
leasant evening, I n;mahte graee in allowing
28 $0 invade yeur kitehen for s d!ung::un oz botantonl

sxplosives; namely cown popping.

One and al) agreed £% to De & very sucoessful
evening. XEnoclosed is a reprint for your gchal

Sincerely ymurs,

Sxote Raber,






THE BIOLOGICAL CLUB

The next meeting of The Biological Club will be
held on Tuesday, llth August, at 8 pem. Dr. Grote Reber
will talk on an attempt to induce psychotic disturbances
in bean vines. The address will be that of the Honorary
Secretary at 46 Waimea Avenue. (A steep driveway on the
left going up Waimes Avenue at the end of the first row
of poplars. Drive to the top (if you are early).

Will you please ring 51687 if you can comeo.

Je We Ce Wyett,
Hon. Secretary.



